
From: Homer, Trina
Sent: 4/21/2010 4:37:01 PM
To: 'Velasquez, Carlos A.' (carlos.velasquez@cpuc.ca.gov)

RedactedCc:

Bee:
Subject: Update

Carlos, following up on our phone call I wanted to let you know that we've had some preliminary 
discussions internally this afternoon and we think we can implement your four points fairly quickly. 
Folks are working on that as I write this, and I suggest we touch base tomorrow morning with a more 
detailed update.

Trina
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